
TELECOM COMPliANCE SERVICES 

January 6,2005 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-08500 
850-41 3-6503 

RE: Docket No. 040965-TI 
In response to Order No. PSC-04-1198-PAA-TI 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

This letter is in response to Commission Order No. PSC-O4-1198-PAA-TI, which was 
issued on December 3,2004 in Docket No. 040965-TI. Please accept this $500.00 fine 
imposed to resolve this docket. 

Foremost, I would like to assure you that the report was not filed because of neglect or 
disregard. Because of this situation, we ask that we be pardoned of the possible 
revocation of our certificate. We are extremely apologetic for the matter that has occurred 
and going fonvard, we will execute all possible precautions to ensure that there are no 
repeat occurrences. 

If you should have hrther questions please do not hesitate to contact me at (678)775- 
2247 or via e-mail at jwillis@tcsteam.com. 

CMP -- Respectfully Submitted, 

678.775.224 
~~1 8a8.603.330 

800.753.804 
I720 Windward Concourse * Suite 250 * Alpharetta, GA 300( 

www.tcsteam.cor 


